Newsletter from the Camillian Children’s Home
April 2012

Dear friends and supporters,

Here we are once again with a new newsletter from the
Camillian Children’s Home for April 2011. We had a lot of
activities for all the children to do this month.
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On the 1* of April Mr. Ron Small who is one of our supporters
from USA took Som, Keerin and Noot to drive Go-Karts at
Pattaya Kart Speedway.
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On the 2™ of April Miss Ryan Katz who is a famous artist from
Chicago USA came to our center and offered to paint the
wonderful pictures on the outside wall of our center. Numwan



and Nung joined the project with her. Thank you Ryan for
helping our center.

Details Here http://www.hiv-aids-kids.org/event/RYAN-KATZ-
2012.html
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On the 4™ of April ten children at our center went to see the
movie at the Major Cineplex Theater in Bangkok with the
sponsorship from the kind people of AIS Company. That day the
other children at the center went to do activity with a group of
the students from The Garden International School, Banchang.
They enjoyed doing all activities and received a lot of gifts from
The Garden International School students. Details here
http://www.hiv-aids-kids.org/event/the-GIS-m1-2012.html
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On the 5™ of April all the children at the center attended to do
activity of Holy Thursday and joined the Holy Mass in the
chapel at the center.
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On the 6™ of April in the morning a group of supervisors and
staffs from the Bridgestone Carbon Black (Thailand) Co., Ltd
came to the center with food for lunch, everyday necessaries and
a donation of money for our center. In the evening everybody at
the center attended the liturgy for Good Friday in the chapel at
the center.
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On the 8" of April in the afternoon Mr. Francesco from Italy
and his Thai friend who are our friends of our center brought a
lot of chocolates for all our children at the center to celebrate
Easter Day. In the evening a group of kind people who are long
time friends of our center came to our center and organized the
birthday party for Puna. And Puna was very happy to receive
her birthday gift she wished for. They organized a seafood
buffet for all our children. The children enjoyed eating the food
and more fun with a lot of games at the event. Thank you for
visiting and helping our center.
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On the 9™ of April Mrs. Marina who is a friend of our center
from Brazil took all the children to see the movie in the theater
at the Leamtong Store, Rayong. Our children were very exciting
and much enjoyed the movie.
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On the 11™ of April a group of the staffs from the Sumitomo
Electric Wiring Systems (Thailand) Co., Ltd came to our center
with a lot of gifts and a donation of money for the center.

And another group from the Motion Power and Services Co.,
Ltd brought a lot of snacks and a donation of money for our
center.
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On the 13™ of April it was Songkran Day. Our center organized
the Songkran Festival (It’s a Thai Traditional New Year Day)
for everybody in Thailand. There were many activities to do all
day. In the morning everybody at the center paid respect with
the water to the elderly and fathers in the pagoda. After that we
enjoyed doing all activities and were fun with a lot of games at
the event. When we finished all activities, we enjoyed throwing
the water together. In the evening we attended dinner (Korean
Barbecues) and enjoyed seeing the shows on the stage. Detail
here http://www.hiv-aids-kids.org/event/songkran-A-2012.html

That day our center had the opportunity to receive a visit of a
group of the staffs and one master of ceremony from
“Chanrukmaungthai Program”™ in the Channel 9. They came to
record the video of Fr. Giovanni Contarin who is the founder of
the Camillian Social Center Rayong. He lives in Thailand for
long time; he spends his time to help the Thai people with HIV
infected and does any useful things for the trouble people.
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On the 23™ - 25™ of April our children at the center went to
attend the camp with Thai Navy of the Royal Thai Marine Corps
in Sattahip Naval Base , Chonburi. There were a lot of fun
activities and useful knowledge from the activities. They
practiced how to work in a group and how to solve the
problems. Our children enjoyed doing with all activities and
games at the camp. After we finished at the camp we were had
fun swimming and playing on the beach together.
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On the 26™ of April Mr. William who is a member of Pattaya
Sport Club came to our center with a lot of rice. Thank you too
much for your kindness.
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On the 27" of April our center received a visit from a group of
the staffs from The Dow Company with a lot of toys and
organized fun activities for our children. Thank you very much
for your kindness.
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On the 28" of April before, dinner our center organized the
birthday party for Fr. Phakvee Siengjaroen (Fr. Peter) who is our
director at the Camillian Social Center Rayong. And our
children gave the flowers to Father for his birthday. We blessed
Father and hope he continues to be healthy and strong.
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On the 29™ of April during our lunch a group of kind people
came to our center too celebrating a birthday with a donation of
money and snacks to our children. In the afternoon a group of
kind people from The Facebook Club in Rayong Province
brought a lot of toys and organized fun activity for all our
children. We would like to say thank to them very much.
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Thank you very much for reading all stories from the Camillian
Social Center Rayong. We hope you enjoy them. We would like
to invite all of you to come to visit and organize activities with
us. Goodbye and until next month!

9
YY ]

9 ac 9 <] 1 | 1 A & = [
quuﬂﬂl'e‘)“lﬁwmu%wmwnmummqnmmmqmmwanmammmm UAZHANNTUNU

a

9 Y

Y Y g "y < Y A ~ <
nauﬁumaQmmfl"lﬂmu%wmamnmm@muzﬂz I’é)ﬂ1ﬁ’ﬁu'lf]ﬁl'lﬁm!3%1ﬂlflﬂmﬂﬂG]GU’éNLiT

MUz vounmAz

Camillian Social Center Rayong
1 /1 Soi Kiri, Huae Pong, Rayong 21150

Tel 038 - 685480 Fax 038 - 687480
E-mail: cscrayon@loxinfo.co.th




